
 

 

SAND'S MEN'S GOLF GENERAL MEETING 

NOVEMBER 8, 2022 

President Greg Little called the meeting to order at 9:07am with 51 

members present. 

Registration of members, and collection of dues, phone numbers and 

e-mails, followed. 

Welcome & introductions: 

President: Greg Little 

Vice President: Ralph Johnson 

Secretary: Glenn Harrison 

Treasurer: Scott Perry 

Handicaps Chair: Jerry Fletcher 

Rules Chair: Lorne Willison 

Tournament Chair: Larry Pedersen 

Men's Day Coordinator: Wally Holstad 

 

Introduction of new members: Glenn Mceachron, Dave Christianson. 

Member Jim Seidensticker suffered a stroke on July 16, this year, 

and has only just now returned home. He will not be coming back to 



the Sands. Member Gene Mavis passed away in August. Cards and 

flowers have been arranged, from the club. 

Motion to accept introduction, made by Ed Russel, seconded by Rick 

Nelmes. 

Reports: 

Treasurer: Scott reported an opening balance of $1061.99. The dues 

this year is $30.00. Scott then offered two proposals to membership 

for the 22/23 season. Proposal #1 passed. 

Tournaments: Larry announced the Men's invitational to the ladies 

would be on Tuesday December 13. 

Handicaps: Jerry has posted on the men's board the members 

handicaps from the end of last season. New members will need to 

play 5 games to establish a Sands handicap. To play in the 

Championship in March members will have to play 20 games this 

season. 

Mary Meath and Wanda Bruner will be in charge of the scrambles on 

Friday's this year. It will cost $5.00 each Friday, to play. 

Rules: Lorne reports that you will be able to to move your ball off 

brown out spots on the course. You can't move your ball closer to the 

hole. You must putt out on every hole. 

Men's Day: Wally is going to have shot gun start on men's day. Start 

times will be 8:15 and 10:15. 

Motion to accept the reports made by Bill Gundry, seconded by Rick 

Nelmes. 

New Business: Louis LaForce made a motion to let members 80 and 

over, tee off from the red tees. Larry Pedersen proposed that we 



make a committee to look into this. 

There will be no carts allowed on the course for the first two weeks. 

Motion to accept new business made by Ron Shade, seconded by Ed 

Russel. 

Thank to Ralph Johnson for coffee and doughnuts. 

Motion to adjurn made by Bob Beauchamp, seconded by Nick 

Larouche. 

 

 

 

 


